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Local Development Plan Main Issues Report 2019 Consultation
Development Bid Reference amm B0944 amm Inchgarth Road

I would like to support the bid to permit development at Inchgarth Road. The roads that are used between the two main roads are totally unsuitable and can be
dangerous particularly at the junctions with the North Deeside Road. This also causes problems on the North Deeside Road. The new road would nullify the use
of these side roads.

The development looks attractive and well thought out with the open space and homes that are needed in the area. It is a positive use of a space that is currently
unattractive and unused. It will improve the area and is more in keeping with the area than an unkempt and badly overgrown field.
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